
 

 

To whom it may concern, 
 
The Office of Congressman Joe Neguse is seeking dedicated, outgoing, and caring applicants for the Spring 
2022 Internship Program. Ties to Colorado or the 2nd Congressional District are preferred, although not 
required. Interested applicants please email Max.Coker@mail.house.gov with a resume, cover letter, and two 
references no later than December 6th. Interns will have the opportunity to observe the inner workings of a 
Congressional office while gaining firsthand knowledge of the legislative and case work processes.  
 
Responsibilities vary due to office location but generally include answering phones, letter writing, leading 
constituents on Capitol tours, assisting staff with legislative and case work projects, attending briefings and 
events on behalf of the office and other office duties as assigned. 
 
The office is seeking applicants for the DC office as well as the Boulder and Fort Collins District Offices. 
Programs are currently in office with remote components. This program will run from mid-January to mid-
May. Compensation commensurate on location.  
 
Thank you! 
 
Office of Congressman Joe Neguse 
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